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I believe that, instead of moving forward with SB 811 in its current form, it would be 

more beneficial to focus on strengthening existing regulations for the already 

endorsed memory care facilities and ensuring that all centers, regardless of 

endorsement, meet rigorous standards of care. We need to prioritize both the well-

being of those suffering from memory-related conditions and the people who care for 

them by ensuring appropriate training, sufficient staffing, and robust clear legislation.  

Thank you for taking the time to read my testimony. 


